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Comments: You state that "the Forest Service values public participation." If that is so, the Service should ot

implement a long term plan that cuts off public comment concerning the various projects as the projects occur.

These lands belong to the public- not to timber companies and other specials interests- and the public should

always have the right to comment. The Service does not need a blank check.

 

As a frequent user of forest service campgrounds and trails within forest service areas, I believe that recreational

component of forest service use should be given great priority. I believe that is consistent with what the public

wants- of all political persuasions. Yes, I know this is within the Department of Agriculture, but please at least let

us comment on this massive project proposal. 


